Summary of Substantive Changes
between the 2014 and the 2015 editions of

ASTM B43 “Seamless Red Brass Pipe, Standard Sizes”

Presented to the IAPMO Standards Review Committee on December 7, 2015

General: The changes to this standard should not have an impact on currently listed products. The
substantive changes are primarily editorial, as follows:

e Editorial revisions in accordance with Guide B950 have been made in several sections.

e Sl conversions in Table 2 were corrected.
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